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You Said We Did 
Increase in Training and Development Over the last 2 years, the Educational 

Psychology Service has significantly increased 
the online learning and development offers for 
Education colleagues, accessed through the 
GLOW Sharepoint platform. This has enabled 
greater access to key resources and training on 
a range of topics relating to mental health and 
wellbeing for those who would traditionally 
have accessed our training in person. The new 
approach has enabled greater access to the 
information across education colleagues. It can 
also be accessed anywhere and at anytime 
from an appropriate device. 

More access to School Counselling Service  The Educational Psychology Service has worked 
closely with internal and external partners to 
ensure access to School Counselling Services 
across all schools through careful 
administration of the Scottish Government 
ring-fenced funding for this initiative. All 
schools now have access to counselling to 
support children and young people who will 
benefit from this service. 

 


